
 

 

 

 

 

Regarding Disaster Relief Funds for Victims of  

the Huge Earthquake in Hokkaido, Japan 

 

Kariya (Japan) September 18, 2018 - Toyota Boshoku Corporation extend its most-sincere sympathy 

to those affected by the huge earthquake that struck Hokkaido, Japan on September 6th 2018.  

In an effort to aid the victims of the huge earthquake, Toyota Boshoku group companies have decided 

to make donation of 3 million yen. This disaster relief funds will be provided via Japan Platform. 

Toyota Boshoku sincerely hope for the soonest possible recovery of the affected areas. 
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